
 One Tin Can   

 
In partnership with Morrisons, we are holding a ‘One Tin Can’ drive next 
week. We would like each child in school to bring just one tin of food to 
school during the week beginning Monday 20th June and on Friday 24th June 
Ilkeston Morrisons’ Community Champion will collect the tins to be taken to a 
local food bank. With the rising cost of living, food banks are supporting more 
and more people in need and are therefore in need of donations. If every 
child and member of staff at Scargill donated just one tin of food, we would 
be able to collect over 350 tins to go to those in need in our local area. 
 

 


